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Launch of a direct flight by IndiGo from Manchester to Mumbai starting 1 July 2025 

 
 

On 21st May 2025, IndiGo formally announced the launch of its long-haul debut with direct 
connectivity between Manchester and Mumbai. This will be the sole airline service offering 
a non-stop route between India and Northern UK. 
 
The service will be starting on 1st July 2025 with flights operating thrice weekly (Tuesday, 
Thursday, Saturday) using Boeing 787-9 Dreamliner aircraft. 
 
This is a much-awaited development which is expected to strengthen existing trade and 
tourism between India and United Kingdom.  
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